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February 2020 

Dear Parents  

  

Year 3 Visit to the River Adur in Shoreham 

 

To begin our Rivers topic, Year 3 will be visiting the River Adur in Shoreham as follows: 

 

Tuesday 28th April 2020 – 3AG & 3ML  (morning)   & 3LB   (afternoon) 

Wednesday 29th April 2020 – 3MH  (morning) & 3DH  (afternoon) 

 

The children will be undertaking a riverside walk and mapping exercise in either the morning or 

afternoon session.  We aim to make this an engaging introduction to our new topic providing first-hand 

experience of the skills and concepts being explored. 

 

We will be travelling by coach to Shoreham.   Classes will either visit in the morning or in the afternoon 

on each day.  We ask that all children bring a packed lunch for the day as this will make it easier to 

depart and return at the required times.  If your child usually has free school meals, a packed lunch will 

be provided for them on the day.  The children should wear their full school uniform with comfortable 

shoes for walking.  I am sure the children will have a super time.   

 

The cost of this trip will be £4.00 per pupil.  This needs to be paid online or by cheque or cash by   

Friday 3rd April 2020.  Regrettably, we are no longer able to subsidise these visits for all pupil premium 

children (currently entitled to free school meals or have been entitled within the past six years or 

adopted from within the United Kingdom).  All parents will therefore need to make a full voluntary 

contribution to ensure that the visit can proceed.  If you are not able to provide the donation of the full 

amount please contact our Finance Administrator, Kate Brown, on kbrown@chesswood.w-

sussex.sch.uk. 

 

Please could you either consent and pay online via SchoolsBuddy or complete the attached slip to 

advise whether or not your child will wish to take part and return them to your class teacher or the office 

by Friday 3rd April 2020 at the latest.  

 

We would welcome any parent volunteers who are able to join us on this visit so please could you see 

your child’s class teacher as soon as possible or contact the school office by Friday 20th  March 2020  

at the latest.  
 

Yours sincerely  

  

 

Nik Gilbert 

Year  3  Leader      
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REPLY SLIP – YEAR  3 TRIP TO THE RIVER ADUR – APRIL 2020 

  

  

 

 

Name of pupil ……………………………………………………………  Class ……………………..  

  

  

 

 

I give permission for my child to go on the trip to the River Adur            

 

I enclose a cheque for £4.00 payable to Chesswood Junior School   

 

I am enclosing £4.00 cash        

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am able to help on the trip      

 
(Parent’s name ………………………………………..….. Contact number ……………….………………….) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Signed …………………………………………………………..…….  Date …………………………..  
                                                                       (PRINT NAME)  
    
Please enclose this form (with your cash or cheque) in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and class  clearly labelled.   

You do not need to return this form if you have paid online.  

 

 

 

 


